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The 41st Session of the UPR Working Group
[bookmark: _Hlk93991506]Review of Bahrain 
, 
Statement of the  Republic of South Sudan
Mr. President

South Sudan delegation welcomes the delegation of Bahrain and thanks them for the presentation of the National Report.
We Congratulate Bahrain’s efforts for the improvement of the human rights situation in the Country and  We commend them on submitting the midterm report in 2019 on the implementation of the recommendations made during the third cycle of the UPR.
South Sudan recommends  the following:
 
1- To continue to empower women in the labour market, economically, politically, and socially, and allow them to effectively participate in various work sectors. 

2- Redoubling efforts to develop and promote vocational training to enhance the skills of children, especially those who drop out of school  in rural areas


We wish Bahrain all the best and a successful review. 
I thank you 

7th  November 2022
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